
Dear Partner, 
  
I am writing to you on behalf of the University of Udine (I UDINE01), to inform you about the 
current status of the procedure for the renewal of our ERASMUS Interinstitutional 
Agreements via EWP. 
  
Unfortunately, we are currently facing significant delays in the renewal process via EWP. 
Therefore, we have decided to extend the inter-institutional agreements via email 
confirmation. 
  
We consider our existing agreement(s) to be extended for the academic year 2024/2025. 
If you agree with this arrangement, you do not need to respond to this email. 
However, if you have any requests or would like to discuss changes to the current 
agreement, please let us know by January 11, 2024. 
  
We are actively working to expedite the process through the EWP and thank you for your 
understanding and cooperation in this matter. 
  
If you have any questions or require further clarification on the interinstitutional 
agreements, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
  
I wish you happy holidays and a happy new year! 
  
Kind regards, 
  
  
  
 
  
Leonardo Rosso 
International Office 
Direzione didattica e servizi agli studenti 
University of Udine (Italy) 
Palazzo Garzolini di Toppo Wassermann  
Via Gemona, 92 – I 33100 Udine 
+39 (0)432 556224 
  
 


